
FILED 9/16/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 08807-2019 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

MERRITT ISLAND UTILITY COMPANY 

September 16, 2019 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Docket No. 20190116-sU- Application for staff-assisted rate case in Brevard County, and 
request for interim rate increase by Merritt Island Utility Company- August 2019 Interim 
Revenue Report 

Dear Commission Clerk, 

Pursuant to Order No. PSC-2019-0309-PCO-SU, issued July 29, 2019, Merritt Island Utility 
Company hereby submits its August 2019 interim money collected subject to refund report in the 
above referenced docket. 

Month 
August 
Total 

Amount 
$ 180.59 
$ 180.59 

In addition the personal guarantee is currently still in effect as security of any potential refunds. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

~~ 
Troy Rendell 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 
II for Merritt Island Utility Company 

4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard .... New Port Richey, Florida 34652 
Tel: 727-848-8292 




